
Use this templated email or
personalize it to rock the vote!

Dear [Supporter/Community Member/Friend],
It’s time to vote for the 2025 Vetrepreneur® of the Year—a national honor recognizing exceptional military Veterans who have successfully transitioned from service to entrepreneurship.
These are Veterans who own and operate thriving businesses while giving back to their communities. They’ve carried the values of discipline, leadership, and service into the civilian world—and now it's our turn to support them.
Voting is open now through Memorial Day at www.militaryfriendly.com/vote. Help decide the state-level winners by casting your vote today.
Then, from Flag Day (June 14) through July 4, the top state winners will advance to the national round, with the 2025 Vetrepreneur® of the Year announced this fall.
By voting, you help shine a spotlight on the achievements of Veterans who continue to serve their country—through business ownership, innovation, and community impact.
Let’s recognize their success and inspire the next generation of Vetrepreneurs.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Organization]
[Contact Info or Social Links, if applicable]


